
 
 
 
 
 
 

UCAP ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Urbana City Building – 2nd Floor Conference Room 

 October 19, 2006 
 
 
 
In Attendance: 
Pauline Walker    
Faye Christmon   
Melvin Peeples   
Samuel Johnson    
Frankie Johnson    
Mayor Laurel Prussing 
Alderman Robert Lewis    
Lt. Anthony Cobb 
 
Lt. Anthony Cobb, chairing the meeting in Chief Bily’s absence, called the meeting to 
order at 5:37 p.m. and introduced himself.   
 
Mayor Prussing asked if Carle representatives had contacted UCAP Committee members 
Samuel Johnson and Faye Christmon, who had volunteered to provide input regarding 
Carle’s 15 year plan for expansion. They reported they had not been contacted.  
 
Alderman Lewis reported that the Harvey Street (800 block) project has been scheduled for 
fiscal year 2007-2008 at a cost of $235,000.  The funding for the street and sidewalk 
project will come from a City budget revision of $110,000 and CDBG funds. Alderman 
Lewis will seek Urbana City Council support for the necessary budget amendment.  Mr. 
Lewis also reported on Urbana’s sewer infrastructure problems and the current sewer 
ordinance.       
 
Lt. Cobb reported that efforts by Provena Security and Urbana Police have helped alleviate 
recent problems at the Provena warehouse parking lot. He also reported that special details 
by UPD have helped to reduce speeding and loud car music in the neighborhood.  Lt. Cobb 
then addressed questions and concerns of committee members.  Discussion followed.    
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:29 p.m.        
   
Respectfully submitted:   
Karen Lowery 
UPD Secretary 
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